

June 2014

Rateb Rabie, KCHS President Holy Land Christian Ecumenical Foundation 6935 Wisconsin Ave, Suite 518 Bethesda, MD 20815

Dear Mr. Rabie,

Churches for Middle East Peace thanks you and the many volunteers who have organized once again a wonderful and powerful conference. The Holy Land Christian Ecumenical Foundation conference provides an opportunity for American Christians from across the country and spectrum of Christianity to gather for education and fellowship in common cause for Middle East peace.

The conference theme, *Our Faith is Commitment to Justice, Peace and Coexistence* is well-chosen and holds the promise of strengthening the commitment of American Christians to do what must be done to convince our own government to also walk the path of peace. We have no doubt that peace is possible, that justice can prevail and that the understandings of policymakers can be changed.

Sincerely,

Warren Clark

Executive Director

Wom Clar